From: Adam Gypalo [mailto:adam@ward43.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 4:44 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Ald Smith Holiday Gift Reporting: Gayety's Chocolate

Hi Steve,

We had a box of chocolates delivered yesterday afternoon from Gayety's Chocolate (here's a link to the package that was delivered: http://www.gayetys.com/shopping-cart/).  

The gift was from Maragos and Maragos, and we've accepted the chocolates and have placed them in our lobby area for visitors to enjoy as they enter our office. 

Please let me know if you need anything further!

Best, 

Adam 

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
